
                                  Welcome to Filton Avenue Nursery 

                                           
 

We are going to nursery! I’m excited to see my 

teachers, classroom, and friends. At nursery, there are some things that will be 

new and different. 



 

When I’m at nursery or out with my family I may see some people wearing face 

masks. 

The masks cover their mouths and noses, but we can still see 

their eyes! They wear the masks to keep everyone at nursery healthy and safe. 

My family might wear masks when they drop me off and pick me up at nursery. 

 

            
 

 

 



We will arrive at nursery like before, by car, on foot, by bike                              

   

We can say “hello” to our friends                      

From a distance.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

 

We will need to queue outside on the drive like when we go shopping, and a 

member of staff will let us into the garden one at a time.  



We will then quickly say goodbye to our parent/carer and our teacher will take us 

into the classroom to put our coat on our peg. 

 

  

                                              
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

When I enter the classroom, the first thing I do is wash my hands. 

 

                        
 

This helps everyone to stay healthy. 

 



 

 

We will have to wash our hands a little more throughout the day: 

 

We will have to wash our hands before and after going to the toilet, and before 

and after we eat.  

 

We will also 

wash hands 

before we go 

outside and 

when we come 

back inside, 

 

 

 

 



and of course, after we play with something messy! 

 

In order to keep everyone healthy, we will be playing outside a lot of the time. 

There won’t be many toys in the classroom and they will look a bit empty. This is 

because everything needs to be cleaned often. 

This helps keep germs from spreading. 

          



Hugging and touching our friends and teachers might spread germs. 

We can do other things to show how much we like our friends and teachers. We 

can give them a wave to say “hello”. 

  

                     
 

 



If I fall over and hurt myself or if I need care from an adult, as I am feeling sad 

or angry or anxious, I will still receive this care. The grown-ups are still going to 

look after us and keep us safe. 

 

                         
 

 

 

 



When it is time to go home I will wash my hands and gather my things, taking 

turns with friends. I will wait until my family have arrived in the garden and my 

teacher will take me outside to meet them. 

 

                                         
 

 

 

I can tell my family all about my day on our way home. It may have been different 

but it was still fun! 


